
 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 
 

  
The Iowa Department of Transportation- Office of Aviation is initiating the process for setting the 
three-year overall Disadvantaged Business Enterprise (DBE) goal for Federal Aviation 
Administration (FAA) funded contracts for Federal Fiscal Years 2019/2020/2021. A public 
meeting will be held on Friday May 25, 2018 at 9 a.m. Central Time in the Materials West 
Conference Room at the Iowa Department of Transportation, 800 Lincoln Way, Ames, Iowa 
50010. We are seeking public participation in the Department’s annual goal setting process. This 
meeting is to obtain information concerning the availability of disadvantaged and non-disadvantaged 
businesses, the effects of discrimination on opportunities for DBEs, and the Iowa 
Department of Transportation’s efforts to establish a level playing field for the participation of 
DBEs. A call in number will also be available. For call in number information or additional meeting 
information please contact: 
 

Shane Wright 
Iowa Department of Transportation- Office of Aviation 
800 Lincoln Way 
Ames, Iowa, 50010 
(515)-239-1048 
shane.wright@iowadot.us 

 
 

 

 


